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RESULT OF WALK-IN INTERVIEW HELD ON 05 DECEMBER 2022
FOR THE POST OF ‘MULTI TASKING STAFF’

Result of walk-in interview held on 05.12.2022 at NIMR, New Delhi for the above said post under
the project entitled “A study of low-density malaria parasite infection in the community and its
transmission potential in North and South districts in Goa,” is mentioned below:-

No candidate found suitable

Director-in-charge
ICMR-NIMR
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